

January 10, 2017

Dr. Ray Perren
President
Lanier Technical College
2990 Landrum Education Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

December 14, 2016

Thank you for your letter of November 9, 2016, notifying the Commission of the intent to offer the CNC Technology diploma-level program at the main campus beginning January 2017. The program is a repackaging of courses currently offered in the approved Associate of Science in Machine Tool Technology.

Because all courses are currently offered as part of an existing curriculum, the diploma program is not considered a substantive change.

We accept notification and request no additional information.

Best regards,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/MAC:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness

and Operations at Forsyth Campus

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley